
2020 SOCIAL COMMITTEE REPORT

This year, the Social Committee had very big plans for events, including the

annual picnic at Knoebels, another Quizzo event and kayak trip, and happy hours for

members.  Unfortunately, Covid-19 derailed all of those plans.

We did manage to “pivot” and schedule two Yoga in the Park events, on July 9

and August 6, 2020, which were well attended and enjoyed by members and their

guests.  We may try to schedule additional yoga events in 2021, when the weather

permits. 

The Social Committee did join with the YLD to plan a Pumpkin Patch event at

Carpenters Pumpkin Farm in the month of October, where members could go pick a

pumpkin.  Photographs were also taken by Whitney Hart, and we loved seeing all the

members and their families that came out to take advantage of this opportunity. 

The Social Committee also participated in the annual Angel Tree Toy Drive

sponsored by the YLD Committee. 

The Social Committee always welcomes ideas from members as to additional

events, or suggestions as to improvements to the events we hosted this year.  We hope

to be able to plan safe events and see everyone in person some time in 2021. 

 

Respectfully submitted,

Jessica L. Harlow, Chair


